
                 BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2020 
 

 

MILK MONEY      Week 1 – 3 days          .75p       

(Milk will start Wednesday 6th January 2021) Week 2-6               £6.25 

        Total whole ½ term =   £7.00        

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the 

correct amount in a named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag.  

 

CHRISTMAS SONGS 

Please look out for your Child’s Class Bubble Christmas song on our school website. 

www.bushfieldinfants.co.uk. 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Thank you for buying our Christmas raffle tickets.  The first prize of our luxury Christmas 

Hamper has been won by yellow ticket 226-230. 

 

Other winning tickets are as below.  Please bring your winning ticket into the school office 

to collect your prize.       

BLUE BLUE YELLOW YELLOW 

551-555 701-705 11-15 246-250 

586-590  61-65 306-310 

686-690  81-85 371-375 

696-700  191-195 411-415 

              

WEBSITE UPDATES 

Find out how our school is responding to the COVID-19 pandemic on our website.  For the 

latest news, guidance information, including how the school plans to use the government 

funded Catch-up premium, look for the ‘Response to COVID-19’ button at the top of our 

home page. 

 

You will also find help and information to support mental health and well-being in the school 

section.  Look down the left hand menu to access these resources. 

 

School will close on Thursday 17th December 2020 and will reopen on 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

 
SCHOOL REOPENS TUESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2021 

Please keep to Bushfield Infant School guidelines in place for Covid-19 safety when bringing 

your child into the school grounds. This includes wearing a mask, keeping to the staggered 

start/finish times for your child and maintaining the 2 meter distancing rule. We must all 

work together to keep us safe. Thank you. 

Wishing you all a safe and happy Christmas in these unusual 

times and look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

 

http://www.bushfieldinfants.co.uk/

